Village of Millington Planning Commission Regular Meeting: November 20, 2018

CALL TO ORDER:

he meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. in the Village Municipal Building by Vice Chairman Bob Koeltzow.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE to the Flag of the United States of America was recited.

ROLL CALL:

Present: Vice Chairman Bob Koeltzow, Secretary Barbara Maxfield, Gailan Reinert.

Absent: Chairman Ted Wager, Barry Bremer, Jody Dean, Robert Wager, and Troy Bonadurer.

Attending: Zoning Administrator Jeff Bassett.

Audience: Elizabeth Selich.

MINUTES:

Postponed due to the lack of a quorum.

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR'S REPORT:

1. No new permits issued since the November planning commission meeting.

2. Bassett is researching the building codes in regards to agricultural buildings and exemption from permits. A letter is pending on this issue for a property owner at the north end of town.

ANNOUNCEMENT:

Next Planning Commission meeting: Dec. 18, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Village Council Chambers.

DJOURNMENT:

Meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Barbara Maxfield, Secretary